

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES STODDARDS LANE/CHURCH LANE- 23 MAY 2022

Please be aware that the following works will be carried out:-
 
	 
Temporary Road Closure
 
	 
1. U6415 Stoddards Lane, Beckley – Closed from its junction with the U6415 Rectory Lane to the property known as Stoddards Barn, a distance of 535 metres.
 
Diversion via:  U6490 Church Lane - B2088 Main Street - A268 Peasmarsh Road /
Whitebread
Lane and vice versa.
1. U6940 Church Lane, Beckley – Closed from its junction with the B2088 Main Street to its junction with the U6415 Rectory Lane, a distance of 455 metres.
 
 Diversion via: B2088 Main Street - U6415 Rectory Lane and vice versa.
 

	 
To allow BT Openreach to carry out cabling works.
 
 
	 
Works anticipated to take place from 01:00 hours on 23 May 2022 to 01:00 hours on 14 June 2022.
 
 


 
 
Advance warning signs will be placed on site advising of actual date of works.
 
If you need to discuss this further please contact:
 
 
BT Openreach on 01449 745755
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